
 

SCHOOL UNIFORM INFORMATION 2022 
 

Until 10th July – Walk- In Customers Welcome 
11th July – 14th Aug – Open for Appointments ONLY 

15th Aug Onwards – Walk-In Customers Welcome 

 
In-Store Fitting Appointment Service: 
Please book your appointment by visiting our website www.schoolbellsuniform.co.uk. We 
highly recommended new starters to use this service between the allocated dates to 
ensure your uniform ready for start of the new term. This will also help us serve you 
better and manage our stock.  

Online Orders:  
This service is recommended for parents who know their child’s size. Please place your 
order latest by 20th August to ensure you receive your uniform before the school 
starts. We cannot guarantee any orders placed after this date due to stock availability and 
any delays or disruptions caused by the courier company.  

Walk-In Customers: 
Our store is extremely busy during the last few weeks before school starts, also we might 
run out of stock on some sizes. Therefore, please visit our store early to avoid this 
situation and long waiting times due to queues. 

Extended Exchange & Returns:  
Buy early without worrying your child having a sudden growth spurt. We will exchange and 
refund unworn items, still in their original condition purchased within 90 days. 
Please retain your receipt for exchange and returns. 
 
If you would like to speak to one of our team members, please call us on 020 8577 6656 or 
alternatively email us on info@schoolbellsuniforms.co.uk and we will get in touch as soon 
as possible.  

 
Extended Summer Store Opening Hours:  
Normal Opening times: Monday to Saturday 9.00am -5.00pm 
Open on Sundays from 10th July to 11th Sept -11.00am -4.00pm 
Bank Holiday 29th August- 11.00am-4.00pm 
 
                                                   
           

School Bells – The Uniform Experts 
48 Bell Road, Hounslow TW3 3PB 

Tel: 020 8577 6656 

www.schoolbellsuniforms.co.uk 

http://www.schoolbellsuniform.co.uk/
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